RESOLUTION NO. __ April 20,2021

A RESOLUTION APPROVING GRANTS RECOMMENDED
BY THE TOURISM BOARD

WHEREAS, the City of Hudson Common Council has previously approved of the action by the City of
Hudson Tourism Board to solicit applications from individuals, businesses and organization seeking short
and long-term grants to fund activities that will promote Hudson as an attractive destination; and

WHEREAS, the Tourism Board has recommended two grants for the Common Council’s approval
consisting of the following: (1) transferring $10,000 to the Department of Public Works for the purchase of
concrete barriers as part of the 2021 Summer Streets Program; and (2) $10,000 to the Columbia Economic
Development Corporation for the repair of planters associated with the 2021 Summer Streets Program; and

WHEREAS, the approval of each of these applications constitute Type II actions under the State
Environmental Quality Review Act and no further action is required under that Act; and

WHEREAS, the Common Council has reviewed the applications and the recommended grant amounts.
NOW THEREFORE LET IT BE RESOLVED, that the Common Council hereby approves the following

grants and authorizes the Treasurer to transfer the necessary funds to the DPW and the Mayor to sign the
necessary agreements for the grant to CEDC:

Grantee Grant Amount
City of Hudson DPW _ $10,000.00
| Columbia Economic Development Corp. $10,000.00

LET IT BE FURTHER RESOLVED that the funds transferred to DPW shall be kept in a separate account
and any remaining funds after acquiring the concrete barriers shall be returned to the Tourism Board account
for future appropriation.
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